
February 10, 2023 

Notice of Postponement of Announcement of Financial Results for the Third Quarter of 

the Fiscal Year Ending March 31, 2023 

 

Reason for Postponement of Announcement of Financial Results 

Due to the impact of the spread of the new coronavirus, it will take more time than usual 

to settle accounts and perform audit procedures, and we have decided to postpone the 

announcement of financial results for the third quarter of the fiscal year ending March 

31, 2023, which was scheduled for today. 

 

Schedule for the future 

The announcement of financial results for the third quarter of the fiscal year ending 

March 31, 2023 is scheduled on February 13, 2023. 

We apologize for any inconvenience and concern this may cause to our shareholders, 

investors, and other stakeholders. 


